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Dear IHP Secretary,	
		
The UNESCO IHP Korea National Council(KNC) completely agree with the draft of the 9th IHP 

strategy(2022-2029) under global changes.	
		
The IHP KNC held a general meeting on November 18, 2020, to discuss the 9th IHP strategy and 

we gathering several opinions from the members.	
		
Attached file contain detailed opinion and description.	
		
With best regards,	
The IHP Korea National Council Secretariat.	
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한 만 신(시설연구사, 공학박사) 
  
환경부 한강홍수통제소 수자원정보센터 
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